Sent: 30 November 2018 11:12
To: Paul Buckridge <Paul.Buckridge @enfield.gov.uk>; 'Alev Cazimoglu' <alev.cazimoglu@parliament.uk>
Subject: RE: Simon Cordell

Dear Paul Buckridge

| have not had a reply from you in regards to the emails | sent to Ludmilla.

1. Could you please tell me if my son paperwork will be put in front f the next panel regarding moving him as
was meant to be done via the court order of the 09/08/2018, if so what date is the next panel meeting.

2. Or are you going to commence possession proceedings as was stated by Ludmilla emails dated the
18/10/2018

Could you please tell me if you have had instructions in regards as t what is the next steps t be taken. As |
myself need to know so | can address this matter as soon as possible for my son.

Regards

Lorraine Cordell

From: Paul Buckridge [mailto:Paul.Buckridge@enfield.gov.uk]
Sent: 27 November 2018 16:51

To: lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk

Subject: Simon Cordell

Importance: High

Dear Ms Cordell

| am in receipt of the email exchange between my colleague and yourself. | have recently taken over the
matter and will on receipt of instructions from our client revert to you on the points that you have raised. |
will endeavour to get instructions tomorrow and provide a full response.

Regards,

Paul Buckridge

Locum Solicitor |Corporate Team | Legal Services

On behalf of the Director of Law and Governance

@ 0208379 5492

PO Box 50, Civic Centre, Silver Street, Enfield EN1 3XA

DX: 90615 Enfield 1

Enfield Council is committed to serving the whole borough fairly, delivering excellent services and building

strong communities.
Legal advice in this emadil is given on behalf of the Assistant Director of Legal Services; it is subject to legal professional privilege and
should not be disclosed without expressed prior authorisation.
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